
UMSsetto
become world
class research
institution

KOTA KINABALU

Universiti Malaysia Sabah
UMS is striving to be on
parwith the more advanced
world class research
institutions particularly in
the field of semantic
technology said its vice
chancellor Prof Datuk Dr
Kamaruzaman Ampon
Toward this ends he said

UMS in collaboration with
the Malaysian Institute of
Microelectronic Systems
MimosBerhad held ajoint
symposium here as a
platform to create public
awareness on the concept of
semantic technology
Kamaruzaman said this

signified a positive
development and would
surely assist in realisingthe
government saspirationsto
create a knowledgeable
society

This is the kind of
synergy that we as
Malaysian researchers need
to have to be on parwith the
more advanced world class

research institutions he
said —Bernama


